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Mendocino Council of Governments 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

Request for Proposals (RFP) 

Feasibility Study  
Mobility Solutions for Rural Communities of Inland Mendocino County  

for Mendocino Council of Governments 

 
  
Pursuant to the RFP issued by the Mendocino Council of Governments (MCOG) on 

February 23, 2022, the deadline to submit written questions was March 14, 2022.This 

Addendum addresses all questions received through that date.  

 

Question 1: 

1.   Given the financial expense and environmental impact associated with RFP 

responses that are printed and shipped to MCOG, is there any flexibility to submit a 

final and formal application electronically?   

Response:   

Upon further consideration, it has been decided that MCOG will accept electronic 

proposals, without requiring print copies until later in the procurement process. The 

successful consultant or firm will be required to submit two (2) print copies of the 

proposal prior to contract award. The electronic copy (or link to the electronic 

proposal) may be emailed to lellard@dbcteam.net, and must be received no later 

than 5:00 p.m. on April 6, 2022. 

 

Loretta Ellard, Deputy Planner 

Mendocino Council of Governments 

lellard@dbcteam.net  

Dated 3/16/22 
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